
January 28, 2015

Mr. Nick Jacobs
Edge Point
12917 Fitzwalter Drive
Nokesville, VA 20181

Dear Mr. Jacobs,

I want to thank you for finding these funds for me. I was shocked 
that they even existed, considering the amount of work I have 
done with the Santa Clara Health Department. You and your 
staff was very patient with my skepticism and Allie Vaine (your 
employee) did great job allaying my fears. 

Once I gave you the authorization, everything flowed seamlessly. 
Your work on my behalf was very much appreciated.

Sincere thanks,

Reginald Swilley
Swilley Graphics & Design


